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Samuel Parker 
Director of Government Affairs 

September 30, 2022 
 
 
Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Changes 

Dear Municipal Official: 

At Charter, we work hard to keep prices as low as possible.  We value our customers and are 
committed to providing them with the latest products and technology.  Despite our best efforts, 
due to rising programming fees charged by broadcast TV stations we carry, the broadcast TV 
surcharge price for Spectrum Stream TV and Spectrum TV Choice customers will increase by 
$4.01 per month, effective November 1, 2022.  Note, for customers who are paying a 
promotional price for their Spectrum TV, the regular plan price does not take effect until the end 
of the promotional period. 

We remain committed to providing excellent communications and entertainment services in your 
community.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 518-640-8475 or via 
email at samuel.parker@charter.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Samuel Parker 
Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
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